
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

RCTC 91 EXPRESS LANES TOLL POLICY 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the 

Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC) at its following regularly 
scheduled meeting: 
 

9:30 a.m., Wednesday, October 10, 2018  
County of Riverside Administrative Center 

4080 Lemon Street, First Floor Board Room 
Riverside, California 92501 

 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive input on proposed Resolution 

18-014, “Amended and Restated Resolution of the Riverside County 
Transportation Commission Regarding the RCTC 91 Express Lanes Toll Policy.”  
The public is invited to attend and participate at the public hearing.  

 
A copy of proposed Resolution 18-014 and the proposed RCTC 91 Express 

Lanes Toll Policy is available for review at the RCTC office located at 4080 Lemon 
Street, Third Floor, Riverside, CA 92501. For questions or comments regarding 
the proposed Toll Policy, please call 951-787-7141. Any person unable to attend 
the public hearing may submit written comments to the Clerk of the Board, 4080 
Lemon Street, Third Floor, Riverside, CA 92501. Written comments received by 
October 3rd at 12:00 p.m. will be included in the agenda report, all written 
comments received after the deadline will be presented at the public hearing. 
 
Published: September 28, 2018 and October 4, 2018  
By: Lisa Mobley, Clerk of the Board 
 
 


